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Dear Giles,

Thank you for your referral dated 12 July 2022, in relation to the Eastern Creek REP
Throughput Increase (SSD-11606719) (Blacktown), Environmental Impact Statement
(EIS) and Aboriginal Cultural Heritage (ACH). Heritage NSW makes the following
comments.

| note that in relation to this proposal, Heritage NSW has been consulted by the
applicant with respect to the Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements
(SEARSs) issued by the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) in December
2020, and updated in April, September and October 2021, in relation to the
requirement that an Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Assessment (ACHAR) be prepared
for the proposal. Based on consultation with Heritage NSW and the information
provided in Appendix Q of the EIS, | can advise that the preparation of an ACHAR is
this instance, is not required. This advice is based on the information documented in
previous assessments, as well as the demonstrated high levels of land use
disturbance, present across the proposed development footprint. No further
assessment with respect to Aboriginal cultural Heritage is required, and as such,
Heritage NSW does not need to review or be consulted in relation to this project in
the future.

Please contact me directly if your require any additional information.

Kind Regards
Nicole Davis

Nicole Davis

Manager Assessments

Heritage NSW

Department of Planning and Environment

T 024927 3156 M 0409 394 343 E nicole.davis@environment.nsw.gov.au

Locked Bag 5020 Parramatta 2124

Working Days Monday to Friday
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| acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. | also

acknowledge all the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with NSW Government at this
time.


mailto:Nicole.Davis@environment.nsw.gov.au
mailto:giles.bloxham@dpie.nsw.gov.au
mailto:nicole.davis@environment.nsw.gov.au

NSW




NSW

GOVERNMENT




From: no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au <no-
reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 12 July 2022 10:21 AM

To: Andre Quinon <andre.quinon@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Erin McWhirter
<Erin.McWhirter@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Sirena Larsson
<sirena.larsson@environment.nsw.gov.au>; OEH HD Heritage Mailbox
<HERITAGEMailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Giles Bloxham <giles.bloxham@dpie.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Major Projects — New Request for Advice - Eastern Creek REP Throughput Increase
(SSD-11606719) (Blacktown)

The Department has sent you a request for advice in relation to the Eastern Creek REP Throughput Increase.The due
date for this request is 10/08/22.

Please sign in to your account to view the details of this request and to upload your advice.

If you have any enquiries, please contact Giles Bloxham on 98957533 /at giles.bloxham@dpie.nsw.gov.au.
To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.

Please do not reply to this email.

Kind regards

The Department of Planning and Environment
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This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.
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